
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
Cox Green School: a company limited by guarantee      Registered in England: Company Number: 07831255 

Registered Office: Highfield Lane, Maidenhead, Berkshire SL6 3AX 

 
12 March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
GCSE and A Level Music and Drama Trip to Wicked 
Tuesday 30 April 2024 at the Victoria Apollo Theatre, London  
 
We are delighted to inform you that the Cox Green School Music and Drama Departments are organising a trip to 
watch Wicked at the Victoria Apollo Theatre in London on the evening of Tuesday 30 April 2024.  As well as being 
an exciting opportunity to see this amazing musical (written to serve as a prequel to The Wizard of Oz), this ties in 
to our GCSE and A Level Music and Drama courses.   
 
The cost of this trip is £42.25 and there are 30 places available which will be issued on a first come first served basis 
by payment via your child’s sQuid account.  sQuid will be open for payment from 6pm this Sunday, 17 March 2024 
(closing 10pm on Wednesday 20 March 2024). 
 
We will travel to London by coach, departing school at 4.45pm, and will return at approximately 11.30pm and we 
ask you to make collection arrangements for your child at this time.   
 
Students are to be back at school for 4.30pm but are welcome to remain in school until this time should they wish 
to do so and may therefore choose to bring a change of clothes to school with them.  The dress code for this theatre 
trip is smart-casual (tracksuits and short tops/skirts are not allowed).  We also ask that students bring enough food 
for the evening or money to visit the local shops between school and 4.30pm.  As a reminder no nuts or foods 
containing nuts are allowed. 
 
Should the school need to contact you in an emergency, we will use contact details supplied on your most recent 
OA4 Form (off-site activity form).  If there are any changes to the details on this form, including any medical or 
dietary requirements, it is the parent/carer responsibility to inform the school. 
 
If you would like any further information about this particular trip, please do not hesitate to contact me via the 
main office on 01628 629415, or by email on enquiries@coxgreen.com.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Killick 
Associate Senior Leader for Creative Arts 
 
Please note: 

• Places on all trips are subject to the school expectations for the Behaviour Policy being met.  Any student who receives a suspension 
may have their place withdrawn from the trip and no refund will be made unless the place can be resold.  In addition, if the school 
assesses that the attendance on a trip is a Health and Safety risk to the student or to others, a place will not be allocated to that student 
or a place will be withdrawn and there will be no refund made unless the place can be resold.  

• Should your child be unable to attend a trip due to medical reasons, we will require a Medical Certificate to apply for an insurance 
claim. 

• If the trip is cancelled due to uncontrollable circumstances i.e. weather, Foreign/Home Office guidance, the refunding of costs will be 
subject to insurance cover. 
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